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JAN 151988

Alabama Power Company
ATTN: Mr. R. P. Mcdonald

Senior Vice President
P. O. Box 2641
Birmingham, AL 35291-0400

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: REPORT NOS. 50-348/87-13 AND 50-364/87-13

Our acknowledgement letter of September 23, 1987, to your response of June 28,
1987, accepted your response to the first example of our Notice of Violation
and we committed to review your denial of the second example of the violation.
After further review, we agree with your conclusion the second example of the
violation did not constitute a violation. Accordingly, we will adjust our
records to reflect this change.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Original Signed by
Luis A. Reyes

Luis A. Reyes, Director
Division of Reactor Projects

cc: W. O. Whitt, Executive Vice
; President
! J. D. Woodard, General Manager -

Nuclear Plant
W. G. Hairston, III, Vice President -

Nuclear Support
J. W. McGowan, Manager-Safety Audit

and Engineering Review
J. K. Osterholtz, Supervisor-Safety

Audit and Engineering Review

bec: NRC Resident Inspector
DRS Technical Ar,sistant
E. Reeves, Project Manager, NRR
Document Control Desk
State of Alabama
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